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Compliance Assistance Calendars
Avallable to Dry Cleaners

MONTGOMERY - As a courtesy to the dry cleaning community, theb&ma Department of
Environmental Management is providing complimentgnpliance calendars again this year.
This offer marks the 16th year of distribution this compliance assistance tool. The calendars
support the ADEM'’s efforts to assist small busiesss their efforts to comply with environmental
regulations.

Dry cleaners that utilize the chemical perchlorgkgthe, or PERC, are required to comply
with strict control device standards to minimizeemnissions. In addition, these facilities are
required to comply with specific monitoring and eedkeeping requirements as set forth by the
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.

ADEM created a compliance calendar, which incluclests to document pertinent
monitoring data, to assist with the recordkeepeguirements. The calendar also features monthly
tips to remind small businesses of their regulateguirements and the frequency at which their
machines should be monitored.

To obtain a copy of the compliance calendar, pleaiehe ADEM - Air Division at (334)
270-5612 or the ADEM Ombudsman Office at 1-800-2336.
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